
DSHA Update
DSHA offices are closed on Memorial Day

Please be aware that all DSHA offices are closed on
May 25, 2020. Any closings taking place on Tuesday,
May 26th, which require a wire for DPA; your file must
be in 'Commited' status and the Wire Request must be
uploaded into Mitas no later than 2pm on Friday, May
22, 2020. Thank you in advance!

If you have any questions please reach out to Dawn Momot (302) 577-5001 or
Dawn.Momot@destatehousing.com

Did you know...?

You can find the required DSHA documents on the Lenders Resource Website.
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